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Date: October 4, 2011 
 
To: Mayor and Members 
 General Issues Committee 
 
From: Carolyn Biggs, Co-ordinator 
 Committee Services/Council/Budgets 
 
Subject: U.S. Steel – Sewer Use by-law 04-150 
 - Parameters and Compliance Agreement 
 
 
 
Mayor and Members of Committee, 
 
You will recall that at the September 12, 2011 meeting of the General Issues 
Committee, Trevor Harris from U.S. Steel attended to respond to issues requested by 
the Committee in a letter to U.S. Steel dated August 16, 2011. 
 
The Committee received Mr. Harris’ presentation and deferred discussion to the Private 
and Confidential portion of the meeting in order to receive legal advice. 
 
Upon the Committee reconvening in Open Session, the following action was reported to 
Council in General Issues Committee Report 11-027: 
 

“That the issue of the U.S. Steel Compliance Agreement be tabled to the 
October 11, 2011 meeting of the General Issues Committee for further 
discussion.” 
 

As a result, this matter is back before the Committee. 
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